
a fun run that benefits the 
Fetal Health Foundation & YOUR school!

Lolli’s

SWEET SCHOOL PROGRAMSWEET SCHOOL PROGRAM
We know several schools have run/walks to raise funds for various 
needs.  We know some have been affected by the COVID-19 
pandemic.  We also know that it takes a lot of work and expense to 
organize.  In an effort to support area schools, we invite you to join 
us for the 2020 Great Candy Run.

DENVER . NOVEMBER 8TH . WASH PARK . THEGREATCANDYRUN.COMDENVER . NOVEMBER 8TH . WASH PARK . THEGREATCANDYRUN.COM

Attributes:
    * Fun themed 5K Run/Walk
    * Free pictures to all participants
    * Sweet custom medal to all finishers
    * Live music
    * Sweet costume contest
    * Candy Village (with games, face painting, and sweet goodness)

Benefits:

The Great Candy Run is all about sweet fun, and sweet memories 
with family and friends. 

Wanna be part of the sweetness? 
Contact Michelle at michelle@halsports.net.

About Great Candy Run:

    * Receive 25% of registration fees for all participants 
      that sign up under your school
    * Opportunity to set up separate fundraising (100% to 
       your school)
    * Recruit volunteers, receive $5 donation per volunteer
    * Dedicated meet up tent in event village for teams of 
      20 or more
    * Save time and money 


